
 

December 31, 2022 
 
 
Hello, 
 
Over the past year, OnStar has been in the process of phasing out its Hands Free Calling (HFC) 
service. At the end of 2022, OnStar has ceased sales of HFC and newer vehicles will no longer 
have the hardware to offer this service going forward. As such, please have our account closed 
effective 12/31/2022 as there will no longer be applicable taxes/fees related to this service that are 
required to be reported. If you have any questions, please contact onstar_tax@gm.com. 
 

 
 
Matthew Zuckero 
Manager, U.S. Indirect Taxes 
300 Renaissance Center 
MC: 482-C16-A68 
Detroit, MI  48265 




